
 
  

  

MAJOR CONSTRUCTION - SPRING 2025 

 

• All Businesses will remain open during construc�on with signage present. 

 

• Construc�on Crew will inform residents on Barnes St. at least one day in advance when they 

will be working in your right-of-way (driveway) so you have prior access to your vehicle. 

 

Residents and Business Owners, 

 

With construc�on season ge�ng ready to ramp up, we wanted to inform everyone about the water 

main projects you will see around the city this spring. 

 

1. South Pine River Street (Center St. – railroad tracks.): The plan is to start with this sec�on on March 

17th  and run a couple of weeks.  The Northbound Lane will remain open (one-way) un�l they get 

to the intersec�ons, which will take a couple of days.  While working at the intersec�ons the whole 

street will need to be closed. 

  

2. Barnes Street (Center St. - North St.): Scheduled to begin at the first part of April.  There will be 

some interrup�ons to driveways when having to cross along Barnes.  The Construc�on crew of 

Isabella Corpora�on will be communica�ng directly with the residents in advance, so everyone is 

able to access their vehicles.  Residents may have to park at the street for part of this project. 

 

3. West St. Charles Road (North Pine River St. – Whispering Pines, then up to Serenity Dr.): This por�on 

should begin around the middle of April.  We will keep everyone updated when it gets closer and 

what traffic interrup�ons are expected. 

 

Thank you for your pa
ence during this much-needed work. 
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